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ATTACHMENT E 
ENDICOTT AMENDED NPDES PERMIT APPLICATION 

Attached are two documents pertaining to the Endicott NPDES permit: 
 

• Application for reissuance of Endicott NPDES permit on November 10, 2004 
• Additional information submitted to EPA on December 9, 2005, covering a LoSal™ 

EOR plant discharge. 
 
BPXA has not received the permit. A modeling report will be prepared and submitted to the 

Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation after EPA issues the draft permit. BPXA will 
also provide a copy of the modeling report to MMS. 
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